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Happy Scrappers

This months meeting will be held at the Dry Creek Retreat,

April 10  at 10 am.  I have these people on my list to attend theth

meeting only. JoAnn, Pat, Ann, Shelly, Gayle, Gloria, Ruby, Winnie,

(guest) Kathy Landry, and Joan Carr. I have ordered meals for you.

Your cost will be $9.

1. Please bring your Row quilt to this meeting. Its DUE NOW.

MAN did I struggle with this one.  Good thing we have 2 months to

finish it.

2.  Linda J, JoAnn, Laurell, and Angel will be submitting a

suggestion for our auction quilt for 2014.  It seems early, but this

quilt has to be made with a picture to submit for next years quilt

show. The picture is due in October. The top has to be finished at

that time. THANK YOU TO THOSE 4 women for taking this on.

3.  Laurell will be unable to host with Winnie and Gloria in

June. Could someone switch with her please? Take a look at the

hostess list and see what you can do. 

4.  The Raffle quilt that we made for this years auction brought

in $3219.  KUDOS to the HAPPY SCRAPPERS. That made me very

very proud.

5.  OK Ladies im a little confused. I went to the Guidelines that we

have on the website to confirm something. DID WE REALLY DECIDE

THAT YOU ONLY HAD TO ATTEND 3 MEETINGS A YEAR? I

THOUGHT WE HAD DECIDED THAT YOU COULDN’T MISS 3

MEETINGS IN A ROW? help me out yall.

6.  It was decided that the AT LARGE group would be open to

ONLY members that were currently m embers and had to move away. 

NO EXCEPTIONS.

Meeting Hostess
May- Gayle, Shelly, and Jane
June-Laurel and Winnie, & Gloria
July-Tammie & Jo Ann



Aug-Cathy, Ruby, and Sue
Sept-Carol and Laura
Oct-Helen and Jane
Nov - Mickey and Joyce
Dec - Nichie and Barbara Loden (xmas party)

See yall at the meeting.

Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard

409-988-
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